
Dear Families: 
 
As a reminder, school is closed today, Wednesday, March 18, through the end of spring break, 
Friday, March 27. Please read the following for an update to our distance-learning plan. 
 
Distance Learning Plan 

 
While Ubah Medical Academy is ready to begin its distance learning plan, the Minnesota 
Department of Education is requiring all school systems to begin distance learning no sooner 
than Monday, March 30. There is no distance learning this week as previously communicated. 
Teachers may still reach out to families and students during this period to ensure 
communication channels are working in preparation for distance learning to begin later this 
month. ALL CLASSES resume online Monday March 30.  
 

PS: All students were provided with a Chromebook, please, check your chrome connection, if 

it’s in good condition, and if you can you access Unified Classroom. IT contacts: 952 540 2972; 

email Hassan.yusuf@ubahstudents.org   

 

mailto:Hassan.yusuf@ubahstudents.org

